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Our learning this week…. 

Theme- We have written an email to our local MP inviting him 

into school-the children were excited to get a reply and hear that 

he is keen to come into school in a few weeks! 

The children also interviewed Ms Quest about her job as a leader- 

they found it interesting to hear about her values and visions for 

them as leaders. They also designed a local survey about issues 

in the community. This is so we can collate information before 

forming our own political parties. 

Maths- We have been ordering and comparing negative numbers 

and adding and subtracting negative and positive numbers. 

English- The children were very keen to get started on their own 

stories and they have made an excellent start. 

Science- After constructing series circuits with several 

components, the children tried to match photos of the electrical 

components with the scientific symbols. 

Celebrations.. 

Congratulations to Jo 

Lemm-Star achiever 

and Charlie Noble-

Most house points 

 

Next week…. 

English- Continuing with 

our futuristic sci-fi 

narrative 

Maths- Prime numbers 

Science-parallel circuit 

challenge 

Project-collating 

information from surveys 

and interviews.  

Art-Portraits in the style 

of Picasso. 

Reminders….. 

Office assistant application letters due in the start of 

next week. 

Harvest-27th Please bring in produce 

Friday 30th-Coffee Morning in school hall 


